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Cozen O’Connor’s lawsuit, filed on behalf of 6,000 individual victims and insurance companies, for the

losses that occurred due to the terrorist attacks on September 11, 2001, is making headlines again.

Two former senators, U.S. Senator Bob Graham (D-Fla.) and Senator Bob Kerrey (D-Neb.), have

provided affidavits that a likely Saudi government agent, along with other Saudi officials, probably

played a role during the lead-up to the attacks. The Saudi government was dismissed from the lawsuit

in 2005, and these affidavits will figure prominently in a hearing in federal court in New York City,

during which Cozen O’Connor will ask the court to reinstate Saudi Arabia as a defendant.

To read more about this case, as reported by The Philadelphia Inquirer, click here.

Related Practice Areas
• Subrogation & Recovery

©2024 Cozen O'Connor. All rights reserved.

http://mobile.philly.com/business/?wss=/philly/business&id=142218315&viewAll=y#more
https://www.cozen.com/subrogation

